
Greiner-Maltz receives 2008 Best of Plainview Award
September 15, 2008 - Long Island

Greiner Maltz has been selected as the recipient for the 2008 Best of Plainview Award in the Office
Building Parks category by the U.S. Local Business Association (USLBA).
The USLBA "Best of Local Business" Award Program recognizes outstanding local businesses
throughout the country. Each year, the USLBA identifies companies that they believe have achieved
exceptional marketing success in their local community and business category. These are local
companies that enhance the positive image of small business through service to their customers
and community. 
"I feel considerably honored that Greiner-Maltz has been chosen to be the recipient of the 2008 Best
of Plainview Award and I would like to thank the USLBA for recognizing that the foundation of our
business is our involvement within our marketplace. We start by listening to our clients, gathering
information, setting goals and then establishing a clear line of direction for achieving our ends. On
this solid base we have built a strong record of intelligent, effective performance. Our commitment to
excellence is reflected in our attention to every assignment and to every customer. Our clients have
found that we do what we say we will do, expertly and with integrity. They recommend us to their
associates and they call us again when they have new requirements," said William Greiner,
president of Greiner-Maltz, Company of Long Island.
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